York, Marylisa

From: Paul Tenan <pmtenan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:07 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami

Subject: NRPA Application - Applicant Jeff Spinney
Attachments: Alna Dock Proposal - Tenan Comments.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening Ms. MacNeil,

Attached are comments from Julie Tenan and myself about the referenced NRPA application. Thank you for receiving
this from us. If questions arise, please let me know.

Paul Tenan

65 The Kings Highway
Newcastle, Maine 04553
Home Phone: 207-586-5501
Cell: 518-496-7442



